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Friday 14
th
 July 2017 

Summer Menus Week 1 
No clubs this week 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week has been a celebration of our various talents at Sheering school. The children were reminded of the parable from the Bible about not 
hiding your talents and as part of our spiritual development, it was a time for us all to reflect on what the purpose of our talent is. This week we saw 
such a range of talents from our children; we had singers, pianists, gymnasts, one guitarist, plate spinners, dancers and some comedians. Every 
day this week we were entertained by the very brave but confident children; the standard was so high that it was difficult for us to choose the 
finalists. I was so proud of all the children who took part this week and I would like to thank them for their hard work in preparing such wonderful 
performances. Henry P was also a great compere and gave each acts brilliant feedback. The winner of today’s final will be announced next week at 
the Leaver’s Assembly along with the other awards that we present at the end of the year. 
Can I remind you that the final assembly on Thursday 20

th
 July is the Leaver’s Assembly (not Team Assembly) and only Year 6 parents are invited 

to attend due to the room in the hall.  
 
Meet the Teacher 
On Thursday, the Year 6 children who are transferring to Leventhorpe school in September, spent the day there meeting their new teachers and 
finding their way around the building. The children told me they enjoyed meeting new friends and taking part in the activities. On the same day Yr R-
Yr 5 spent time in their new classes; some of our children have already started working on projects that were set by their teachers for the Summer 
holidays! It was lovely to also spend time with our new Reception class who have already started to make new friends during their induction days. 
 
End of Year Reports 
Today your child(ren) have brought home their end of year reports. These also contain an attendance report and end of Key Stage assessments 
(Reception, Year 2 and Year 6). In addition, the children in Year 1 will have the results of their Phonics Screening Test. Please can you return the 
report slip before the end of term. 
 
 
Achievements from Home and School 
Home: It was good to see so many of our children continuing to make good progress with their swimming; Henry D has passed Stage 2; Isabelle D 
and Daisy T both passed Stage 3 and Izzy T has passed Stage 7. Three of our children also received their Looking After Animals badge at 
Brownies and explained how they had to take photos of their pets and give a talk about them.  
School: The following children all have achieved their Silver Award for Building Learning Power; Gracie, Freddie S, Kristian, Hadley, Evie, Lily 
Mae, Luke, Scarlet T, Charlie F and Charlotte. The Year 5 children took part in Bikeability this week (bike and road safety) and gained the following 
awards; Stage 1-Alfie C, Tommy, Oliver B, Tristan, Jessica S, Henry P, Ben and Alfie P. Stage 2-Ruby C, Abbie, Bobby, Lucy Ba and Jak. 
 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the birthday song to Mrs Kirby who was 21 again! 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home: 
End of year reports 
 
Diary Dates 

 Friday 14
th

 July: End of year reports  

 Tuesday 18
th

 July: Leaver’s Barbeque (Year 6 children only) 

 Thursday 20
th

 July: Leaver’s Assembly 9:15am (Year 6 parents only) 

 Thursday 20
th

 July; Term ends 2pm 

 Friday 21
st
 July: Non-pupil day 

                            

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 


